
DRAFT DEVELOPMENT 
CONTRIBUTIONS POLICY 2025
Kaipara District Council is continuing to review 
its Development Contributions Policy (DC 
Policy). The DC Policy identifies the financial 
contributions expected from developers to 
fund infrastructure related to the growth of 
the district. It seeks to ensure developers 
pay for development and that ongoing costs 
related to growth do not become a burden to 
the district’s ratepayers.

This further consultation follows significant 
changes made to the draft Policy in response 
to public submissions. Thank you to those 
who have already made a submission on this 
Policy, your points have been considered by 
the Development Contributions Review Panel. 
You only need to submit if you have new 
points to raise on the revised Policy.

Have your say

For more information, read the consultation 
document and give your feedback online 
(www.kaipara.govt.nz/have-your-say) or pick 
up a hard-copy of the consultation document 
with the feedback form from KDC offices at 
32 Hokianga Road, Dargaville or Unit 6 The 
Hub, 6 Molesworth Drive, Mangawhai.

Key dates:

•	 Submissions open: Monday 18 August 2025

•	 Submissions close: Sunday 31 August 2025

•	 Hearings: Thursday 4 September 2025

Submissions can be made in writing on the 
feedback form available at KDC offices or 
online at: www.kaipara.govt.nz/have-your-say.


